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BRANCH ACTIVITY REPORT

PERIOD COVERED

June 14, 2002 to September 13, 2002

MEETINGS AND EVENTS COMPLETED

Business Plan and 2003 budget were submitted.

Two new executive members attended the Branch orientation session.

2nd Annual APEGGA/ASET Golf Tournament was held July 13, with approx.
15% Lakeland Branch APEGGA members attending (only 1 ASET member).

Three executive members, Jamie Long, P.Eng (Outreach Co-ordinator) and Cyril
Jenkins, P.Geol (MAL), Troy Macdonald, EIT (MAL) have transferred to
Calgary. Chris Visser, P.Eng will assume one of the vacant Outreach co-ordinator
positions.

Presented APEGGA - Lakeland Branch Math & Science award at Dr. Bernard
Brosseau school in Bonnyville.

UPCOMING BRANCH EVENTS

− We will be having a recognition dinner for the teacher award recipient and
someone will be presenting the award at the fall awards ceremony at the
school.

− A Branch executive meeting will be held before the teacher award recognition
dinner on September 25.

− A guest speaker is planned for October.  Stuart Nadeau, Senior Regulatory
Advisor for Imperial Oil Resources, will be discussing interrelation of
engineering, the environment, and regulators and its impact on new and
existing projects.

− Plans for Science and Technology week (October 11-20) are underway.
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